## Shobnall Primary School



10/02/17

## Year 3 Forest School

Dear Parents,

Next half term your child will be once again participating in their Forest School sessions with Mr. Gordon. If you would like to continue to see some of the activities that your child will be taking part in please visit our school website <a href="www.shobnallprimaryschool.com">www.shobnallprimaryschool.com</a> and view the children's journey by selecting Forest School followed by the Forest School Blog.

Forest School sessions will take place each Friday afternoon, commencing on the 3rd March until 31st March inclusive.

Forest School sessions go ahead in all weathers (with the exception of heavy winds and thunder storms). To make the most of their experience it is essential that everyone is properly dressed for the weather conditions, and as we are entering into the coldest time of year it is crucial that the children wear:

- Trousers and warm long sleeved tops, layers are best in the cold weather
- Hats and gloves (not mittens)
- Wellingtons or other sturdy boots with warm socks
- Waterproof trousers and jacket

Please use old clothes and let your child know that at Forest School they <u>CAN GET DIRTY</u> and you don't mind! As the comfort and well-being of your child is paramount to us, any child not suitably dressed for one of their sessions will be unable to attend.

Children attending Forest School sessions can come to school dressed in their Forest School clothes and should bring their waterproofs and wellies in a named carrier bag.

If you have any questions you would like to ask regarding Forest Schools please don't hesitate to come and see me. All information with regards to Forest School can be found on our school website.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Gordon













International